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Ansell is fully committed to its obligations as per European Regulation 1907/2006 and its amendments, 

concerning the Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restrictions of Chemicals. 

All Ansell currently produced products comply to the requirements of Annex XVII (including relevant 

amendments) related to the ‘restriction on the manufacture, placing on the market and use of certain 

dangerous substances, preparations and articles. 

With respect to the Candidate list with “Substances of very high concern (SVHC) for Authorization”, 

published by the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) and last amended list on 17th of January 2022;

and as required by Article 33 of the REACH Regulation, we confirm that our articles, currently 

manufactured for the EU-EMEA markets do not contain SVHC substances in excess of 0.1 % weight by 

weight.
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